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Dear Dr Flynn

| write on behalf of the Royal Australian and New Zealand College of Obstetricians and Gynaecologists
(RANZCOG) in regard to the consultation paper on ‘proposed changes to the competent authority
pathway and specialist pathway for international medical graduates’.

As previously advised during the preliminary consultation phase, the RANZCOG is supportive of the
changes proposed to the specialist pathway.

Thank you for providing the RANZCOG with an opportunity to provide feedback in relation to this matter.

Dr Peter White
Chief Executive Officer



